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Dear Children,

On Monday, you will all be coming back to school and we hope you are feeling excited about coming back.
We do recognise that many of you haven’t been in school for a while, so you may be feeling nervous about

returning.

You may remember what school was like just before Christmas, in the autumn term. You all adjusted well
and we were very impressed with how quickly you settled in the new routine.

We have made a list of key things that we feel will help you settle back to school:

When you arrive, you will use the outside classroom door to enter and leave.

Remember to wash or sanitise your hands at key points throughout the day eg when you arrive,
after play, before lunch and home time.

You will be sitting facing forwards in the classroom, rather than in groups.

You will have your own stationery bag that will have everything that you will need for learning.
Playtimes and lunchtimes will be with your year group. Your year group will have their area to
play in and you must stay in that area. Your area may be on the field or playground.

Your lunch will be in a set place — this could be the hall, Orchard or classroom. If you are in
Year 4, 5 or 6 you will remember having your lunch in your classroom.

You will use toilets that will be only for the boys or girls in your year group.

On both of your outdoor PE days, you will come to school wearing your PE kit. You will stay in
your PE kit for the day.

You will have a ‘Wake Up Walk’ where you will have a short daily walk on the school grounds
with your class. We are excited that we are having a track installed on the field for you to use
with your class/ bubble.

You will have different start and finish times to other year groups as we don’t want it to be too
busy at the start and end of the school day. Please make sure you arrive and leave promptly.
Please continue to think carefully about how you behave towards others as we want to make
sure every person in school is safe and happy.

School is a happy and fun place to be, where you will enjoy learning with your friends.

You may have questions and your teacher will be able to answer them when you return to school on
Monday. Please ask if you are unsure of anything.

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday, bright, cheerful and ready to learn!
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Mrs Bains & Miss Sutton

Miss P Sutton JOINT HEADTEACHER (In acting capacity) Assessment & Maths Coordinator
Mrs S Bains JOINT HEADTEACHER (In acting capacity) Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO)
To contact either Headteacher please email headteacher@bramingham.net <
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